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The Society was engaged in a number of education-related activities during the fiscal year.

Continuing Education

The Society has partnered with San Diego-based firm, KESDEE - a provider

of financial education e-learning solutions - in order to offer its members

opportunities to gain CFA Institute-approved continuing education credits.

The material spans the vast spectrum of topics that are incorporated in

the CFA Institute’s Global Body of Investment Knowledge. Please take

advantage of this opportunity by visiting

                   http://www.cfassd.org/Pages/ContinuingEducation.aspx

 

CFA Exam Scholarships

We awarded 10 CFASSD Scholarships for the December 2010 and June 2011

CFA exams out of over 30 applications. These scholarships result in waiver of

the program enrollment fee as well as reduced exam registration fees.

Candidate Reception

We organized an event last September that was attended by over 40

candidates. The candidates had an opportunity to meet with and receive

exam tips and information from the following Exam Prep Materials Providers

- Kaplan Schweser, KESDEE, as well as CFALA / USC. The dinner event was

held at Marina Village Conference Center.
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